
Please support the following bills: 

 

SB764   Directs Department of State Police to study reasons for certain denials of 

concealed handgun license applications and report results to interim committees of 

Legislative Assembly related to judiciary on or before February 1, 2019.  

 

SB 797  Closes the Charleston Loophole; requires notification of Oregon US Attorney, 

state and local law enforcement.  

Provides that conviction for stalking causes person to be prohibited from possessing 

firearm unless person obtains relief from prohibition. 

 

SB 868 Creates process for obtaining extreme risk protection order.  Might this 

prevented the recent 3 deaths in Multnomah County?  

 

 Sincerely, 

 Brenda H Smith  

 9040 N Oswego 

 Portland, OR 97203 

 

 


